
2.6 Clarification on EOC 1   

We would like to clarify that the senior center presentation submitted as EOC 1 for 
Standard 2.6 qualifies as a feasibility study rather than a conceptual design discussion. The 
purpose of this study was to assess the viability of incorporating an aquatics component 
into the new senior center before moving forward with design. 

The study evaluated three options: 

1. A dry center (no aquatics) 
2. A therapy pool 
3. A full indoor pool 

This analysis included site layouts for each option, project budgets, and operational costs 
such as staffing and supplies. Additionally, the study considered the impact of each option 
on other planned amenities, prioritizing elements based on public input. These findings 
were used to inform Council’s decision-making regarding the feasibility of adding an 
aquatics component. 

 


